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Christmas Market 
Class 5 wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
We enjoyed making candy cane reindeers to sell at our
Christmas market. Well done Class 5 for demonstrating your
skills as creative contributors.
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Class 5 have been learning about 
people who help us. We looked at 
different services and during an 
attention autism bucket session, 

we pretended to be 
firefighters. All week we 

practised being a kind friend 
and offered our help when 

needed.

Medieval Times 
As part of our topic “Back to 
the future”, we enjoyed 
learning about Medieval times. 
Class 5 used their numeracy 
skills in the game of skittles 
and hoop the cone. Their 
favourite part was having a go 
at jousting.

Whilst learning about Harvest, 
Class 5 enjoyed using their fine 
motor skills to make vegetable 
soup by exploring a variety of 
vegetables and attending a 
special Harvest Festival where 
we tasted fresh bread and 
cheese. 


